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Portfolio
Environment and Infrastructure

Subject Matter

Pursuant to Minute Excerpt EX.348/07, the Director of Development Services reported (DS.101/08) on the responses to consultation on the review of the Dalston conservation area boundary.  The Director explained that the consultation commenced in March 2008 and included a well attended public meeting and exhibition with positive feedback from both residents and the Parish Council.  The Director outlined the results of the consultation which largely supported the proposed extension to the boundary, and made further suggestions.  The Director presented a revised Conservation Area boundary for designation by the Council which included two additional areas at St Michael's School and Buckabank.

Summary of options rejected

None

DECISION

That the Executive 

Accept in principle the revised Conservation Area boundary for Dalston and forward the report to Infrastructure Overview and Scrutiny Committee for its consideration

Reasons for Decision

The proposed amendments and extensions to the existing designated Conservation Area have been arrived at as a result of a Conservation Area Review which has included substantial public consultation.  These proposals reflect the responses that have been received from the public and the Parish Council and have received wide support







